From:

Sent: 24 September 2020 09:02

To: Chana, Jaspreet

Cc: Chair Ctcaac; Planning

Subject: Re: 2020/3947/P and 2020/4280/L - 90 Albert Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note
there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Good Morning,

The Camden Town CAAC has been notified of the above applications which we understand are for
a Minor Material Amendment to the recent planning approval, and an alteration to the previously
approved LB consent.

We cannot find any drawings online and would like to view the revised proposals as we felt that
the previous application pushed the external envelope to the limit and were also somewhat
detrimental to the original plan-form internally.

I look forward to hearing from you on behalf of the CTCAAC - our next virtual meeting is W/C
12/10.

kind regards

Luisa Auletta
member CTCAAC

On Friday 18/09/2020 at 6:03 pm, "Chana, Jaspreet" wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2020/3947/NEW

Y556340
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